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Notice of Office Closure 

Please note ʔakisq̓nuk First Nation offices will be 
closed on Friday November 10 in observation of 
Remembrance Day. 

The link below on the Legion website has a search 
function to find a Remembrance Day Ceremony in 
your area: 

https://legion.ca/remembrance/remembrance-day/
remembrance-day-ceremonies 



6 

Upcoming Events 

In response to the Elder Advisory committee request to build community’s cultural capacity, we would like to invite you to hear, 

learn and build your confidence in sharing the Ktunaxa creation story. Nasukin Don will be telling the story during the 

community dinner on November 21st. We will also have discussions on the how you can share the story, and other legends. 

Come prepared with your curiosity to learn and your motivation to share what you know! Everyone has something to offer!  
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Lands, Resources & Infrastructure 
Department Updates  

Sun Creek Restoration Field Day 

On Saturday October 21, ʔakisq̓nuk First Nation partnered with the BC Wildlife Federation, the Nature Trust of BC, the Province of 
BC and Rewilding Water and Earth Inc. to participate in a day on the land - learning, working and laughing together while we 
literally dug in the dirt.  We were at Suncreek Wetland, planting sedges, spruce trees, hawthorne, chokecherry and many more to 
help restore the wetlands to their original and ideally an even better state.    

This important wetland has been severely impacted over time – by human caused land use change, climate change and forest 
encroachment. This project is about healing the land, giving back to the land and stewarding the land for future generations.  It is 
about restoring ʔakxamis q̓api qapsin and bringing sina (beaver) and other wildlife back to the landscape. 

We had 16 ʔakisq̓nuknik join us including Nasuʔkin Don Sam, Councillor Darcy Fisher and his family, respected Elders, knowledge 
holders, citizens and youth.  It was a great day to connect with the earth and each other. 

We will continue this work to restore the wetland and there will be many more opportunities to participate in this project 
including more site visits to learn about the importance of wetlands to the ecosystem overall.  

Thanks to all who participated and hope to see you next time. 
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Lands, Resources & Infrastructure 
Department Updates  

Kiʔsuʔk kyukyit, 

My name is Nevada Nicholas, I am an ʔakisq̓nuk band member and I recently have been employed with ʔakisq̓nuk First Nation as 
the Guardian Program and Traditional Use Study Coordinator. I am the daughter of Donna Nicholas (ʔakisq̓nuk) and Ray Warden 
(ʔaq̓am) and the granddaughter of Jack (Lawrence) Stevens and Elizabeth Nicholas.  

I am happy to be back in the community and working for our people, 
especially in the lands department. In the past, I have worked with both 
Ktunaxa Nation Council lands department and briefly in the ʔakisq̓nuk lands 
department. At the age of 19, I was employed with Ktunaxa Nation Council 
as the Lands and Resources Stewardship Assistant based in ʔakisq̓nuk as the 
connection between KNC Lands Department and the ʔakisq̓nuk community. 
The experience I gained from working with the Nation was a great start to 
opening the Lands door and I plan to use that knowledge and apply it here.  

I will be working on creating the ʔakisq̓nuk Guardian Program. You may 
have heard about the ʔaknusti program developed by Ktunaxa Nation; this 
will be a similar program but specifically pertaining to ʔakisq̓nuk lands. The 
Guardian Program will create future positions for ʔakisq̓nuknik to manage 
and protect our lands and play a huge role in reconnecting us to the land, 
our culture and traditions.  As roles and responsibilities vary in each 
community, they are developed on community needs and wants and to 
respond to the impacts of developments in these areas. I will be conducting 
many info sessions, community engagements with Elders, knowledge 
holders, youth and all members interested in contributing their voice to developing the best program for ʔakisq̓nuk.  

Alongside developing the Guardians Program, I will be developing the ʔakisq̓nuk Traditional Use Study. As many of us know, we 
have conducted a Traditional Use Study (TUS) in the past. I will be working on updating the ʔakisq̓nuk TUS, taking the existing 
collected data and combining it with newly collected data and making it a more useful and accessible. Future interviews will be 
conducted with Elders and Knowledge holders to gather information on historical and current uses of the traditional territory. 
That being said, confidential measures will be taken to safely store the data collected and will be managed properly and remain 
the property of ʔakisq̓nuk and will not be shared other than for the purpose and use of ʔakisq̓nuk First Nation.      

I look forward to working with our community and creating new opportunities for our members to reconnect with our lands, our 
culture and our traditions. Please keep an eye out for upcoming Info sessions, and community engagement meetings regarding 
the Guardian Program - all members are welcome. 

ʔan wunikit, 

Nevada Nicholas  
Guardian program and Traditional Use Study Coordinator  
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What’s Happening at 
the Rec Centre 

Hello my name is Ryan Nicholas and I am the new Recreation Centre Manager. I am a 
Member of the ʔakisq̓nuk First Nation and I am looking at bringing some new programs to 
the community. In November we have Indoor Adult Soccer starting up and we look forward 
to welcoming the Columbia Valley Football Club on Wednesdays. We are also looking at 
bringing more programs for kids and for seniors later this month.   
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Updates from the Emergency 
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Updates from the Emergency 
Program Coordinator  

Chief and Council Meetings 

Band Meeting 

The next meeting is TBD. 

Chief and Council  

Deadline to submit items to Chief and Council Agenda 
is always the Friday before.  

The next meetings will be November 8 and 22, 2023.  

ʔakisq̓nuk Nation is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom 
meeting. 

Topic: Chief and Council Meeting 

Join Zoom Meeting https://us02web.zoom.us/
j/89758249947?
pwd=dlYvNm9CSFdFVm4xa1dtM1IrdnBvQT09   
Meeting ID: 897 5824 9947 Passcode: 054045 

Contact Executive Assistant Karen Vargas  
karen.vargas@akisqnuk.org to request to be on the 
agenda or if you have any questions.  

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89758249947?pwd=dlYvNm9CSFdFVm4xa1dtM1IrdnBvQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89758249947?pwd=dlYvNm9CSFdFVm4xa1dtM1IrdnBvQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89758249947?pwd=dlYvNm9CSFdFVm4xa1dtM1IrdnBvQT09
mailto:kvargas@akisqnuk.org
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Self Care Employment Opportunities 

 
 
Check out full Postings at https://akisqnuk.org/employment-opportunities  
 
 RN - Clinical Supervisor 
 Administrative Assistant 
 Education Coordinator 
 Housing Coordinator 
 

You may submit your application to Human Resources at hr@akisqnuk.org 

https://akisqnuk.org/employment-opportunities
mailto:hhafez@akisqnuk.org
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Ktunaxa Language Learning 
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